
Election Volunteers Needed 
 
If you ever wanted to see an election from the inside, this is your chance! Volunteers will get a front 
row seat to watch ballots being processed and counted by professionals. 
 
UniLect, the SVCA election services contractor, needs volunteer help during the AGM. Volunteers will 
remove ballots from the mailing envelopes and place them face down as directed by UniLect personnel. 
Nominations and Elections Committee members can watch but cannot touch the ballots themselves. 
That task is for volunteers or UniLect only. 
 
Volunteers are also needed to be observers in the counting room. Having several neutral observers 
makes sure that all activities are completed correctly. 
 
If you are interested in volunteering, email your request to Office@suddenvalley.com or go to the 
"Volunteer Opportunities" page link on the left side of the Sudden Valley website. Fill out the 
"Committee Volunteer Form" for the N&E Committee. Ignore the form's request for "related 
experience" and write in "AGM volunteer request". Volunteers will work November 4, the day of the 
AGM, in the Multipurpose Room in the Community Center from 10am until finished (usually by 2pm). 
Lunch will be served to volunteers. 
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